


From: Adriana A > 
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 5:57 PM
To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Velmar Condo Proposal
 
Good afternoon,
 
I am writing to you today to inform you that I am against the development of the new condo
proposal on the corner of Velmar Drive & Rutherford Road.
 
As a resident of Woodbridge Downs for the past 20 years I have seen a great many changes to the
area.  I have seen the amount of increased traffic through our sub division and have seen how little
has been done to correct the flow of traffic away from our neighbourhood.  
Now, we are faced with a new condo. Its residents will increase the volume of traffic even further.
 
Please reconsider this proposal and not move forward with it.
 
Sincerely,
 
Adriana Aversa


